TRIUMPH Brought to you by

# READTO'SCZRE <.

Dear Parents and Students,

The Greenville Triumph Soccer Club would like to welcome you to the 2023 Read to Score
Program brought to you by Duke Energy! By participating in this program, each Read to Score
reading star will have the opportunity to earn one (1) FREE ticket to attend a special soccer

match alongside classmates and friends on Saturday, October 14t 2023, at 7PM as the
Triumph takes on Lexington S.C.

With our move to Furman University’s Paladin Football Stadium and increase in seating
capacity, your child will have the opportunity to participate in a halftime parade around the pitch
cheered on by thousands to make it a memorable night for the family!

Through this program, our goal is to promote the importance of reading and celebrate success
after accomplishing goals.

Guidelines: To participate, Reading Stars are asked to read a minimum of three (3) grade
appropriate books in three (3) weeks to score a FREE ticket. All we ask is that after each book is
read, a parent or guardian initial on the bookmark provided and have the Reading Star show
their teacher to get a check on the class poster. Upon completion of the program, each Reading
Star will receive a congratulatory letter with information on how to redeem their free ticket for
their accomplishment.

Students that participate will have the chance to be recognized at halftime as they parade around
the pitch! We are so excited to see your child succeed with this program and look forward to
having them at the Triumph Soccer match!



